
Carpyssick 

2 Penlee Close 

 Praa Sands 

                                       TR20 9SR

                   11th January 2024 

Dear Representative, 

May I remind you to collect the Captains Society subs from your Captains, due to be paid by 

the last day of February 2024.   

Cheques to the sum of £5.00 (£10.00 in the case of new Captains) should be made payable to ‘The 

Cornwall Ladies Captains’ Golf Society with no initials or amendments and should be forwarded to 

me at the above address along with names and e-mail addresses. Payment may also be made by 

BACS (details below) and email the names and contact details to me. Alternatively, you may wish to 

attend our committee meeting at St Austell Golf Club on Wednesday February 28th, 2024, at 10.30 

a.m., bringing them with you. If you are intending to come to the committee meeting, please inform 

Janet Hawken email janet.hawken@sky.com . 

If you haven’t already done so it would be most helpful if you would provide me with a complete list 

of the Lady Captains of your Club since 1965, along with the year in which they were captain and 

their e-mail addresses.  Also, please provide contact details, name, email and phone number, of your 

club representative. 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

Anna Harry   Hon.Treasurer 

BACS: LLOYDS BANK PLC sort code 30-94-07 a/c 00478447 The Cornwall Ladies Captains Golf Society 
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